
  

  

66TH ANNUAL BILL PRIDE MEMORIAL 
700 CLUB TOURNAMENT 

BOWL AMERICA SOUTHWEST 
FRIDAY, MARCH 21, 2025   7:00 P.M.  

WALK-IN ENTRIES CLOSE AT 6:30 P.M.  
  

Once again, it is time for the Bill Pride Memorial 700 Club Tournament. The tournament 
will be the kickoff for the 66TH Annual GRUSBC Open Tournament. The 700 Club 
tournament is a scratch tournament open to all GRUSBC members who have rolled a 700 
series within the GRUSBC jurisdiction.  All participants must be members of the 
GRUSBC for the 2024-2025 season.  
 
This year, the tournament will be held on Friday, March 21, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. It will be 
held at Bowl America Southwest located at 11532 Hull Street  Road.  The winner of the 
tournament receives a very nice trophy. The cost for the member to bowl is $35 for early 
entries received by the closing date and $45 for walk-in entries.  
 
The prize fund will be distributed on a basis of one for each 10 entries and all additional 
walk-in entry fees will go to the prize fund.  Any prizes won by youth bowlers will be 
submitted to SMART. 
 
Entries received by the closing date will have their requests met and those received after 
the closing date will be on a first come, first serve basis only. We will have a capacity of 
120 bowlers. The Tournament Manager reserves the right to replace any paid entrant who 
doesn’t show up by the 7:00 p.m. start time with another qualified member.  There will 
be a voluntary jackpot, brackets and side pots that you may enter.   
 
  
  
 



BILL PRIDE MEMORIAL 
700 CLUB TOURNAMENT  

  
  
  
  
Name__________________________________________________________________  
  
  
Address________________________________________________________________  
  
  
City______________________________________ State_________ Zip Code_______  
  
  
Phone________________________USBC Membership Number_________________  
  
 
Entry fee summary:  Lineage  $13.50 
    Expense fee  $  3.50 
    Prize fee  $18.00 
    TOTAL  $35.00 
  
 
Walk-In Fee:    $45.00  Additional $10.00 added to Prize Fund 
 
 

Make checks payable to:   GRUSBC 
Early entry close date: Friday, March 7, 2025 
Walk-Ins accepted until: Friday, March 21, 2025  @  6:30 p.m. 
Please direct any questions to Raymond Clark at (804) 745-3164 

 
 
Enclosed is my entry fee of $35 to participate in the 2025 700 Club Tournament. 
Returned check fee of $25 plus amount of check and applicable bank fees.  
  
 
Mail Entry to: GRUSBC 
   Attn:  Raymond Clark 
   4207 Farmhill Lane 
   Chesterfield, VA  23832 
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